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WALTER SESULL

WALTER SISULU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY
PUBLIC NOTICE NO. 110/2024

PUBLICATION OF A DRAFT INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN (IWMP)
STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT

Notice is given in terms of the National Environmental Management Waste Act, Act59 of 2008,
which requires all Municipalities within the Republic of South Africa to develop an Integrated
Waste Management Plan (IWMP) to address the waste management matters within their
respective areas.

Walter Sisulu Local Municipality appointed IKAMVA Consulting to facilitate the development
of an Integrated Waste Management Plan (IWMP) to address the current and future waste

management matters of the Local Municipality.

The detailed Draft IWMP document can be found at the following places:
e Maletswai Public Library
e James Calata Public Library
e Venterstad Public Library
e Burgersdorp Public Library
e Steynsburg Public Library

The document can also be obtained from the website of the municipality, www.wslm.gov.za

and that of IKAMVA Consulting (www.kamva.co.za).

This notice serves to notify all interested and affected parties about the availability of this draft
Integrated Waste Management Plan (IWMP). To ensure that you are identified as an
interested and affected party, please submit an email requesting the document from Mr. Zolani
Pungwani (Zolani.pungwani@wslm.gov.za and zolanip1@gmail.com and/ or Ms. Sivuyile
Mbobo ( Sivuyile.mbobo@wslm.gov.za and sivuyilerapiya@gmail.com).

Any comments, inputs and/ or suggestions on the draft WMP must be electronically submitted
to Mr. Zolani Pungwani and/ or Ms. Sivuyile Mbobo by no later than 30 days (30) days from




the date of this notice, or physically at the above-mentioned public libraries, or at the
Department of Community Services, Cnr, Buckly & Somerset Streets, Maletswai, 9750.

S
KHAYA GASHI
MUNICIPAL MANAGER




